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AES Project Opposition

From Cynthia Decker <cynthiadecker@mac.com>
Date Tue 6/17/2025 2:03 PM
To  Dominic J. Sisneros <djsisneros@santafecountynm.gov>

WARNING:

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and know
the content is safe.

I'm a long time resident of Santa Fe and now the El Dorado area. Water consumption and fire safety are
always top of mind living where we do. Inviting a corporation known for many violations of
environmental laws is unacceptable. Where do you suppose all the water for this facility will come from?
Why would you imagine this facility is compatible with residential areas? | have done the research and
am appalled that you would consider green lighting a project whose proposal is incomplete and to offer
support to a corporation that has historically demonstrated ablatant disregard for air quality and safety
of the residents who live near their facilities. Example: Moss Beach fires and toxic air pollution? What
research has led you to think we can sustain such a facility close to our neighborhoods?

This is an outrageous proposal and | insist you reject this project proposal for the safety and well being
of Santa Fe residents.

As one of the many concerned citizens on this issue | will be watching and waiting for you to do the right
thing for your community.

Sincerely,
Cynthia Decker
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